
[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Greenhagen, Andrew <Greenhagen.Andrew@epa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 3:45 PM
To: Rubin, Jason <JRubin@republicservices.com>
Cc: Batka, Allan <batka.allan@epa.gov>; Chase, Felicia <chase.felicia@epa.gov>; Perenchio, Lisa <perenchio.lisa@epa.gov>; Jann, Stephen <jann.stephen@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: Romulus Well 1-12 Falloff Test Procedure

Note that (Greenhagen.Andrew@epa.gov) is an external email. Report suspicious emails by clicking on “Report Phishing"
EPA has reviewed the procedures you proposed on July 21, 2020 for a fall-off test in the Republic Services Well 1-12 (EPA UIC Permit #MI-163-1W-C010).  Your proposed procedures are hereby approved unless you receive additional email correspondence in the next three business days from Lisa Perenchio or Steve Jann approving the procedures with conditions or disapproving the procedures.
 
A blank test information sheet is attached to this email – please complete and return it when you submit your report.  Please note all the items listed under “Remember” at the bottom of the information sheet.  These items will help ensure that all the information we require for interpretation of the test will be included in your submission. Please remember to submit the digital data (.xlsx or .txt) either on CD, USB flash drive, or by email when you submit your report.  If a test does not provide definitive information concerning the conditions which it is designed to ascertain, or approved procedures are not followed, you will be required to rerun the test.
 
It is our practice that testing be witnessed by our contract field inspector to the extent possible.  If you have not already done so, please contact Felicia Chase at (312) 886-0240 to schedule the witnessing of this test.  Unwitnessed tests are only acceptable if it is impossible for the field inspector to be present.
 
If you have any questions or if you find during the test that you are unable to follow the approved procedures, please contact Andrew Greenhagen at (312) 353-7648 or greenhagen.andrew@epa.gov.
 
Andrew Greenhagen
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency - Region 5
Underground Injection Control
(312) 353-7648












From: Rubin, Jason <JRubin@republicservices.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 9:23 AM
To: Greenhagen, Andrew <Greenhagen.Andrew@epa.gov>
Cc: Frost, John <JFrost@republicservices.com>; Rodriquez, Tom <TRodriquez@republicservices.com>
Subject: Romulus Well 1-12 Falloff Test Procedure
Importance: High

Andrew,

Attached is the procedure for the annual pressure falloff test. A physical copy has been placed in the mail and should be arriving in the next couple days.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Jason Rubin 
Well Engineering Manager

10613 W. Sam Houston Parkway N. Suite 300
Houston, TX 77064
e  JRubin@republicservices.com
o  832-399-4586  c  346-260-7837
w  www.RepublicServices.com




